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Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Well done to our recorder children who performed a wonderful version of ‘Jingle Bells’ 
in assembly on Wednesday – you were all so tuneful and I am sure you will impress 
everyone with your recorder playing over the Christmas break! 
 
Thank you to those that attended our Christmas Carol Service last night; the 
atmosphere was wonderful and it was so lovely to create this special service alongside 
the Pre-School and to take the time to come together to reflect on the importance of 
friends, family and the true meaning of Christmas. 
 
On behalf of the whole Devoran team, I would like to thank you all for your well wishes, 
Christmas cards and gifts that have been given over the last few days; your generosity is 
really quite overwhelming and I know that everyone is exceedingly grateful. 
 
It is also important to remember that the most important gift we can give to one another 
is time. Time spent with one another is the most precious gift that anyone can give or 
receive and I hope that this holiday enables everyone to find the time to be able to spend 
it with friends and loved ones as we spare a thought for those who are no longer with us.  

I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and look forward to seeing you after the 
Christmas break ready for the new term in January 2019. 
 
Best wishes 
Miss Lock 

 

School week commencing 17th 
December 

 

93.6% - whole school 
attendance 
Attendance 

congratulations: 
1st place is Year 4 with 

97.5%! 
Rest up everyone and get 

better over the holidays!  

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key Dates 
 

We look forward to seeing you 
all back in school on Monday 7th 
January (both staff and children).   

 

E-Safety Safeguarding update: 
There have been a number of children talking about playing Fortnite at 
school. In order to play Fortnite, you should be aged 12  
and above. I have attached some important guidance to 
this newsletter as well as some information booklets in  
PDF form for parents that help to ensure your child is  
safe online. Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Our House Captains and Vice Captains have devised a competition for all children 

to help design a flag (shield) for their House.  

The posters and details are on the next page of this newsletter, 

but over the Christmas period, if your child would like to design 

a shield for their House, we welcome all entries! The designs 

will be chosen by a group of teachers and the idea is that  

these designs are incorporated into a final shield design for each  

house. We will then make these into some flags for us to  

hoist outside of the school and see which house can win the  

most house points! I am looking forward to seeing all the entries in the New Year.  

The PTCA have raised an 
incredible £2,300 this term, 
£1,700 of which was from the 
Christmas Fayre and there is still 
money coming in from the 
online auction and jam sales! 
 
Thank you all so much for your 
generous donations and 
contributions that you make; we 
are very close to our target 
which will help to buy another 
set of iPads for our children to 
use in their lessons. We couldn’t 
do this without your continued 
support. Thank you. 
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